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Agendas for these meetings are posted at the Randolph Village Hall, National Exchange Bank in Randolph, Randolph Hometown 

Pharmacy, and the Randolph District Office School Entrance. 

 

The Randolph Rocket is published by the Randolph School District for the 

purpose of informing district residents about issues, challenges, and 

successes of the students and staff of the district. 

Randolph School District Website: www.rsdwi.org 

110 Meadowood Drive Phone: 920/326-2427 

Randolph, WI  53956 Fax: 920/326-2439 
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The Randolph School District is committed to the policy that all persons 

shall have equal access to its programs, facilities, and employment 

without discrimination on the basis of age, sex, race, national origin, 

ancestry, creed, pregnancy, marital or parental status, veteran status, 

sexual orientation, or physical, mental, emotional, or learning disability or 

handicap in its education programs or activities. Federal law prohibits 

discrimination on the basis of age, race, color, national origin, sex, 

religion or handicap. 

 

Dates to Remember: 

NO SCHOOL - SPRING BREAK 

March 29 - April 2, 2021 

 

NO SCHOOL - Teacher In-service 
April 23, 2021 

 

High School Graduation 

May 29, 2021 

 
NO SCHOOL - Memorial Day 

May 31, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.rsdwi.org/
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Randolph Middle/High School - Mr. Andy Kohn 
 

Dear Rocket Families, 

As we enter the 4th quarter of our school year, and as we start to see some light at the end of the tunnel in terms of the 
pandemic, I’d ask for all of us to remain diligent and focused on the tasks at hand.  We have certainly been through a lot and it is 
my honor to be here to serve and provide opportunities for our students to ensure they come out of this year prepared for the 
future.  There will continue to be ongoing efforts for content and credit recovery, as well as enrichment/extracurricular activities 
for our students.  I encourage all of you to take advantage of the opportunities to ensure academic success as well as healthy 
minds and bodies. 

If you haven’t had a chance to view our Youth Wellness Night yet, it can be found on our website under Activities - Live Stream 
Events.  https://youtu.be/MSwuTGWYtrw  

We are in the process of finalizing our Prom details.  Prom is set for Saturday, May 1st.  More information will be coming soon. 

Thank you all for your continued support! 

Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Kohn 
Middle/High School Principal 

Randolph Elementary School - Ms. Christy Fay 
 

The first three quarters of the 20-21 school year have gone by quickly.  One traditional activity we host will look a bit different 
this spring. The Week of the Young Child is coming up, April 12-16. While we are not able to host our annual Children's Festival, 
we are still planning dress up days, a book fair up on the stage (Tuesday preview day, Wednesday & Thursday shopping days) 
and an opportunity to give back and say thanks to groups of frontline workers who kept our community up and running during 
this pandemic. You will be receiving more information about these activities after spring break.   
 
Additionally, after spring break, Students in grades 3-8 will be taking the Wisconsin Forward Exam.  Testing must take place in 
the building through the month of April.  If your student attends school virtually and you have questions about what days your 
child needs to be in the building for testing, please contact the school office for the testing schedule.  Grades 3-8 take reading 
and math tests.  Grades 4 and 8 also take science and social studies tests.  Results will be shared with families in the Fall.  Please 
contact your child’s teacher or me with any other questions about the Forward Exam.   
 
As we are entering our final quarter of the 20-21 school year, plans are underway for summer school and beyond.  Summer 
school enrichment offerings are expanding and including some old favorites as well as new courses such as Robotics, Kindness 
Counts, Virtual Field Trips, and Escape Room.  For students entering grades K-8, enrichment classes will take place June 7-18 
from 8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.  Free breakfast will be offered and sack lunches will be available for pick up as students leave 
summer school at noon.  Summer school registration will be online again this year and the summer school course book with 
descriptions will be available on or before April 16.   
 
Summer school jumpstart reading, writing, and math is open to all students entering grades 4K-8 and will take place August 2-13 
from 8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.  Free breakfast will be offered and sack lunches will be available for pick up as students leave 
summer school at noon.   
 
As always, we appreciate your partnership in educating the students of Randolph.   
 

Christy Fay 
Elementary Principal and Special Education Director 

https://youtu.be/MSwuTGWYtrw
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JOHN & LAUREL KUENN MALE & FEMALE ATHLETES OF THE YEAR SCHOLARSHIP 
 

For several years after John passed away, we presented the John Kuenn Male & Female Athletes of the Year 
a plaque in hi his honor and a $100 scholarship to each.  We added Laurel’s name to the plaques upon her 
passing. We stopped the $100 after several years realizing in a few years it would be gone forever. We 
began to let the principal grow and it has grown from just over $1600 to nearly $3300. We have contacted 
their children and there will be some added to the principal. Some Randolph residents have asked and their 
donations will also be added. We have a goal of $6,000 which will allow two $100 scholarships to be 
provided in perpetuity and also let the principal continue to grow. Any donations may be sent to: John & 
Laurel Kuenn Scholarship, Attn:  Keith Gundlach, Randolph High School, 110 Meadowood Drive, Randolph, 
Wisconsin 53956. 
   
 

John was born on January 26, 1926, in Antigo, Wisconsin. He attended Wisconsin Rapids Lincoln High 
School and was a graduate of UW - La Crosse 1950 and earned an M. S. degree from UW - Madison 1967. 
John coached football at Upsala, Minnesota 1950-53; Eleva-Strum High School 1953-56; and Randolph High 
School 1956-76. His record was 109 wins, 84 losses, and 8 ties, five conference championships, and four 
undefeated seasons. 
 
John coached football for 26 years. 20 years at Randolph High School. In 1982 he was in his 32nd year as a 
basketball coach and was named to the Basketball Hall of Fame in 1980. His basketball teams won ten 
championships. In twenty years as a track coach his teams won seven championships. He coached for six 
years winning one championship. John earned a football letter at UW - Stevens Point and a basketball letter 
at UW - La Crosse. He served 2 years in the Military Service between 1944 and 1946. His football teams at 
Randolph were ranked number two in 1964 and number one in 1965. John served on the play-off 
committee for two years. 
 
Laurel was born on September 16, 1927, in Madison, Wisconsin. She graduated from Central High School in 
Madison and majored in physical education and art at UW - La Crosse, where she met her husband, John L. 
Kuenn. She began her teaching career by teaching art in the La Crosse area. She and her husband lived in 
Little Falls, Minnesota, and Eleva-Strum in retirement. Laurel also coached girls track and cheerleading 
during her years at Randolph High School.  
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Open Enrollment for 2021-2022 

February 1 - April 30, 2021 

Parents interested in open enrolling their children 
into the Randolph School District, or any Wisconsin 
school district, may apply from February 1, 2021, 
until 4:00 p.m. on April 30, 2021. 

 
NOTICE OF ELECTION OF SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS 

(S. 120.06(8)(c), Wis. Stats.) 
Notice is hereby given to the qualified electors of the Randolph School District that on Tuesday, April 6, 2021, an election of 
school board members will be held. Candidates for the school board are as follows: 
 

Vote for not more than two: 
 
 Barbara Braker   ____ 
 Gary DeVries   ____ 
 Tim Meyer   ____ 
 Steve Rodriguez  ____ 
  
Electors will vote in their regular polling places: 

 Village of Randolph (East & West Wards) Randolph Municipal Building, 248 West Stroud Street, Randolph 

 Township of Fox Lake Fox Lake Town Hall, W10543 County Highway F, Fox Lake 

 Township of Westford Westford Town Hall, W11101 County Highway G, Beaver Dam 

 Township of Calamus Calamus Town Hall, W9820 County Highway D, Beaver Dam 

 Township of Randolph Randolph Town Hall, 109 South Madison St., Friesland 

 Township of Courtland Courtland Town Hall, W1999 County Highway A, Randolph 

 Township of Fountain Prairie Fountain Prairie Town Hall, W1514 County Highway Z, Fall River 
 
Polls will be open at 7 o'clock a.m. and close at 8 o'clock p.m.                        Dated this 7th day of January, 2021 

Amanda Meyer, School District Clerk, Randolph School District 

 

 On-line at http://dpi.wi.gov/oe.  

Please call the district office at (920) 326-2427, 
ext. 1103, to answer any Open Enrollment 
questions you may have or you may view this 
link to 2021-2022 Open Enrollment Brochure.  

 
https://dpi.wi.gov/sites/default/files/imce/open-enrollment/oe-brochure-alt-app-procedures-2020.pdf 

 

Story Writing with Mrs. Vredeveld’s 2nd Grade Class 
 

During the month of March, Second Graders in Mrs. Vredeveld’s class were busy writing stories  
about catching leprechauns or being turned into kites. We hope you enjoy some of our fictional  
stories of our adventures.  
 
Once I was a baby kite. It was so cool. My mom was a big kite. Then our owner flew her. She got stuck in a 
tree. Someone got her down. I was so happy to see her. Our owner flew me next. I was a little scared. Then I 
felt great. I was flying until I got stuck! It was scary. I was not in a tree. I was in a bush. Nobody found me. I 
was so scared. My mom found me when she was flying. She tried to go down. The wind was too strong. She 
fell. We did not know why. It was weird but before she fell I heard “it’s time for dinner Sara”. I would love to 
get out of this bush. The problem was kites cannot walk so I cannot get out of the bush. I felt like my life was 
going terrible for me and mom. Suddenly I saw two eyes looking at me. I tried not to move bush then she 
walked away and I heard a noise. It said “I see my kite.  My red and orange and yellow one. I love it.” I’m so 
happy. I love my life. She flew me and my mom at the same time. Yay! 
By Hadlie Jahn 

http://dpi.wi.gov/oe
https://dpi.wi.gov/sites/default/files/imce/open-enrollment/oe-brochure-alt-app-procedures-2020.pdf
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Story Writing with Mrs. Vredeveld’s 2nd Grade Class     (Continued) 
 

Once there was a boy that flew me in the sky and he flew me everywhere. I saw birds and trees 
and people and little houses. I felt freedom and cold and then it rains and wind. When it was 
summer then I flew away. I flew across the town and everywhere and I could fly back to Ryan’s  
          home and I started to fly by myself. Then I saw home and went through the window.  
                  By Remi Mendozza 

 
Once upon a time my friend turned me into a kite. I felt weird and cold. I saw my friend. She was really tiny 
and houses were tiny too. Then it started to rain and I almost fell down from lightning. I got down because 
my friend brought me down. And my friend turned me back into a human.  
By Murphy Lukowski 
 
I was a scared little kite and I was very cold and I had no place to live when it nice and warm. I play around. 
It was nice and warm. With friends we play tag. I felt happy. I saw a lake and I saw some fish and it splashed 
water on us. And blue air and white clouds. And I found a city. There was a lot of water. And the night it was 
nice. I saw a lot of houses. 
By Jose Rodriguez 
 
 
 
 
 
If I Caught A Leprechaun           By Madison Nehring 
If I caught a leprechaun, I would stare at him and don’t blink at him. He would be tiny and quiet and keep his 
promises. With the gold I will buy stuff for my family that need food. If he got away I would be sad. I would 
imagine that he will have a green suit and a green hat and green shoes.  
 
If I Caught A Leprechaun           By Brooklyn Drews 
I caught a leprechaun. How? I was walking and saw a moving bush. I walked to the bush. 
A leprechaun jumped out. I told him I want all of his gold. He had some gold on him and 
somewhere else. He brought me to it. I made him make me some shoes. It was the best 
day of my life.  
 
If I Caught A Leprechaun By Chase Gilchrist 
If I caught a leprechaun, I would pick it up in my hands. It will give me the gold and with the gold I would 
give the gold to poor people that have no money. I found the leprechaun at the end of the rainbow. 
 
If I Caught A Leprechaun                   By Kennedy Wegner 
I saw something green on the floor and it was a leprechaun. I put it in my hand and I opened my hand. It 
jumped out of my hand and got away from me. I never found the gold. I never saw it again. 
 

If I Caught A Leprechaun                  By Ryan Nieman 
If I caught a leprechaun, I would grab him quick. Do not try to blink and say where is the gold 
tiny boy? Then he tells me where the gold is and I go there and I tie him up. He tells me to dig 
and I find it. Then I untie him and he runs off and I got the gold. Then with the gold I go home.  
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R.E.S.O.L.V.E. 

This Plaque will soon hang on the wall of the Randolph Elementary 
School. It is the result of lots of volunteer efforts by our elementary 
students. R.E.S.O.L.V.E. stands for “Randolph Elementary Students 
Offering Love and Volunteer Efforts” and was started in the 2018-19 
school year. We have held off from celebrating our efforts in the 2019-
20 school year with a dedication assembly. That assembly was cancelled 
due to COVID restrictions put into place last March. Please stay tuned 
for some truly amazing things that came about during this event as we 
have decided that we will try to celebrate our accomplishments next 
Fall… when we can do it “right” and invite Patriot K9’s of Wisconsin (& 
the dogs) to our assembly. 
 
Though COVID has delayed last year’s celebration, it has not softened 
our “RESOLVE to keep going”. This is our third year and our RESOLVE 
event is going to support the Fanconi Anemia Research Fund & the PTO. 
More about that to come in a future article. 
 

For now, I want our students and community to know that volunteering is a powerful way to positively 
impact others. 75% of the money we raised last year went to the Patriot K9’s Organization of Wisconsin 
(25% to the PTO). Patriot K9s of Wisconsin has ear marked those funds for the purchase of new puppies 
that will be trained as service dogs for veterans in need. Below is an email that I received from one of those 
vets. We can’t always see how our positive acts trickle forward, but in this case we clearly can! 
 
Subject: Randolph Elementary 
 
To the students and faculty at Randolph Elementary. My name is Scot. My wife’s name is Lynn. We met at 
16 years old. We have been married 45 years. You would like my wife. She is nice and likes to play card 
games and board games. We have 4 children and 7 grandchildren. I am a veteran and served my country as 
a helicopter crewman in the Army. I also was a police officer for 28 years. I had some very bad events 
happen in my life which caused depression and sad thoughts for me. It had been difficult for me to find 
happiness for a long time. My oldest daughter once told me that she was afraid of me as she was growing 
up because I always seemed depressed and lost. This made me cry when she told me. I wanted to be happy 
and I wanted to be around other people but I just couldn’t do it. 
 
After many years like this I went to a special doctor. He was a great doctor and a very good listener. He told 
me that I have Post Traumatic Stress Disorder or PTSD. I never heard of this. I was so relieved knowing it 
was not my fault to be this way. 
 
Last September I connected with a group called Patriot K9’s of Wisconsin. They said that they have a 
successful program specifically for veterans suffering from PTSD. I have seen so many different doctors and 
have taken many different types of medicine that I thought it would be ok to try this program that Patriot 
K9’s had offered to me. The people there are super nice.          (article to continue on next page) 
 
 
 

 

To Keep Going! 
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I spoke to the master dog trainer, Lani. He was so excited to help me. Within a short time, he invited me 
to see two puppies. They were both eight weeks old Yellow Labrador Retrievers. One was called Red and 
the other was Blue because of their collar colors. I went there with Lynn. The puppies were beautiful and 
wanted to play. They were brothers. Lani had driven a long way to get to this litter of pups and there 
were several puppies to look at. Lani has special skills as a dog trainer and hand-picked two that were 
there. Lani drove all night to get back to Wausau with these two puppies. 
 
I played with both of the puppies on the floor. We rolled around and  
chased each other. The puppy named Red came up to me first. He 
 sniffed my hand and would not leave. He laid down next to me with his  
head on my leg and fell asleep. I knew then that he wanted me and I  
wanted Red as my puppy. I have not been that happy in a long time. 
 I remember having all kinds of good feelings that day. It was such a  
happy time for me.  My grandkids all voted on a name. We named him  
Buddy. Buddy and I attend training class once a week with Lani the  
trainer. With COVID we now do our training using FaceTime.  
Lani is a very good trainer. 
 
Buddy is now 8 months old. He is very smart. Buddy had changed my life in a huge way. He is my best 
friend! I take care of him, feed him, walk him, we play together and when Buddy wears his special vest 
that says “Service Dog” he then takes care of me. Buddy reminds me to take my medicine. He keeps me 
safe around groups of people and he sleeps next to me at night. Night time was always bad for me. I 
would often wake up from nightmares and be drenched in sweat. Since having Buddy with me there 
have been no nightmares and I feel happy. 
 
I wanted to share this with you. The time and devotion each one of you made in raising money to get 
Buddy for me is incredible. Because of you my life is so much better. It’s truly a miracle that you brought 
Buddy to me! I don’t know how to thank you for this wonderful gift. I hope Buddy and I can come to your 
school sometime and meet all of you. 
 
Buddy and I say, thank you! 
Scot 
 
If you think your home might be a good fit as a foster home for service dogs, please contact Mrs. 
Swanson for more information. The need is great and the gift even greater! 

Look How I’ve Grown! 

Rocket at the R.E.S.O.L.V.E. assembly  

in January 2020. Current picture of Rocket. 
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Fighting Fanconi Anemia at RSD - Johnson Family 
 
This year our students PreK through 12th grade banded together in a common cause… joining the battle against Fanconi 
Anemia. Fanconi anemia is a very rare genetic condition. That means it runs in families and is passed from parents to 
children. The condition can affect a child’s entire body. It can cause physical problems, failure of the bone marrow and organ 
defects. It also increases the chance of getting some cancers, especially of the blood (leukemia). 
 
At the Randolph School District: 
Mr. Johnson is our Director of Technology.  You have probably seen him around our school.  He sets up and fixes your 
Chromebooks and IPads and helps the teachers with their computers and Smartboards.  He has 2 sons, Brett and Michael, 
who both have a very rare blood disorder called Fanconi anemia.   
 
Brett is a 16-year-old sophomore who loves to downhill ski in the winter and water ski in the summer. He also enjoys curling. 
He wants to be a computer programmer when he grows up. Brett has already programmed and hosts a Minecraft server that 
Michael and his friends play on. He has also programmed a website and a few other projects. 
 
Michael is 13 years old. He loves to snowboard in the winter and wakeboard in the summer. He likes to fish and watch his 
friends race in various race tracks around the state. He wants to do something with marine biology when he grows up. He has 
a love for sharks and never gets bored of going to aquariums. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
At the Randolph Elementary School: 
This year our RESOLVE event was in honor of Brett and Michael. R.E.S.O.L.V.E. stands for Randolph Elementary Students 
Offering Love and Volunteer Efforts. It is a fundraising event that teaches philanthropy and volunteerism to our students; 
attributes that communities like ours all across the country rely on. 
 
75% of the funds raised by the elementary students went to the Fanconi Anemia Research Fund in honor of Michael and 
Brett Johnson. You can find out more about Fanconi at https://www.fanconi.org/ Twenty-five percent of the funds raised by 
our elementary students went to the Randolph PTO who supports an annual scholarship for a graduating senior, supplies  
resources for local school and community festivities and programs, and supports our teachers and students in the Randolph 
School District in many ways. All funds support non-profit organizations and donations are tax deductible. 
 
Our 2020-21 R.E.S.O.L.V.E. was a “Coin War” 
Students were asked to volunteer by bringing in coins the week of March 8th - March 12. Our grand total was $2,735 and our 
75% donation has already been sent to the Fanconi Anemia Research fund in honor of the Johnson boys. 
 
 
 

Mr. Craig Johnson Michael Brett 

https://www.fanconi.org/
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Fighting Fanconi Anemia at RSD - Johnson Family      (continued) 
 
At the Randolph Middle & High School: 
With treatment for both boys starting over spring break in Minnesota, many groups got together to coordinate the 
“Johnson’s Send Off” week. However, it started well before the week, with FCCLA organizing a Door decorating contest.  
Brett and Michael along with 3 other judges selected the top three winners for Middle School and High School. 
 
FCCLA, FFA, Diversity club, Student Council, NHS and Letter club hosted activities to show support to Mr. Johnson and his 
family as they help both boys get treatment for their rare form of anemia.   
 
When Monday arrived, the events and support kicked into high gear.  The students and staff started with dressing up in 
their favorite music, since Brett enjoys being in the Portage Marching Band.  The Diversity club hosted “Pulling for the 
Johnsons,” a tug-o-war tournament.  The sophomore and freshman class put teams together, with both of them 
challenging the staff, but the staff won in the end.  Tuesday we dressed in outfits that represented our hobbies, just like 
the boys enjoy their skiing and digital endeavors.  Wednesday, the High School student council organized a “Hat Day,” 
with students making donations to the family.  Thursday, we dressed in pajamas, since the boys love to lounge around in 
them.  National Honor Society and the Letter Club also hosted a movie night with the admission collected at the door 
going to the family.  Each student that joined us to watch “Soul” also received a bag of popcorn, that was generously 
donated by Chippy’s Popcorn of Beaver Dam.  Friday, we wore Blue for the Fanconi Research Foundation and had the 
culminating event of “Kiss-A-Pig.”  Students had been asked all week to bring in donations to the boxes, labeled for 
different staff members.  The top earners had to pucker up! 
 
Thank you to all the volunteers that brought in donations, to Wausau Awards & engraving for donating half the cost of 
the plaque, to high school teacher Mr. Nelson for designing the plaque, Chippy’s Popcorn, and to the RESOLVE committee 
working behind the scenes to put this event together! 
 

2nd Place 7B 3rd Place 7A 2nd Place 
Teachers 

3rd Place 
Science Club 

1st Place Class 
of 2024 

1st Place  
Emily Gutierrez 

2nd Place  
Madelynn Hemling 

3rd Place  
Allie Westover 

1st Place 8B 

Follow the link for the full article with more information and pictures. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1PXTzQBxQ5EW2VESPQ2BSprWe2uaCHZ9cSsegArzYPBE/edit?usp=sharing 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1PXTzQBxQ5EW2VESPQ2BSprWe2uaCHZ9cSsegArzYPBE/edit?usp=sharing
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COVID-19  
Despite the precautions that have been set due to 
COVID around the world, disruption to our lives still 
exists. The good news is that there are now vaccines 
that can help us get our lives back on track. As you 
read this many RSD educators have either received 
their first dose or have been completely vaccinated.  
We strongly recommend eligible people get 
vaccinated to add another layer of protection against 
COVID-19 which could protect your family, students, 
coworkers, and community and ultimately help RSD 
have continued commitment to our students.  
 

Safety of COVID-19 Vaccines:  
The US Food and Drug Administration (FDA) has 
reported that COVID-19 vaccines (Pfizer,  Moderna, 
and Johnson & Johnson) showed to be safe and 
effective through clinical trials and has approved 
them for Emergency Use Authorization. Clinical trials 
involve data from many thousands of participants. 
This data is reviewed by the FDA and the Advisory 
Committee on Immunization Practices  (ACIP) by 
health experts. Data shows that the benefits of the 
vaccine outweigh the known potential risk of 
becoming infected with COVID or from the vaccine 
itself. Continued monitoring systems are in place for 
all vaccines to watch for possible side effects. COVID 
recipients are given information on how to report 
possible side effects from the vaccine. The COVID 
vaccine is not a live vaccine and cannot make you sick 
with COVID.  
 

Efficacy of Vaccine: 
All 3 COVID-19 vaccines have shown to be highly 
effective at protecting you from getting COVID, and 
likely the new strains of COVID, two weeks after your 
last dose has been administered. The interval 
between doses for Pfizer is 3 weeks and Moderna is 4 
weeks. Johnson and Johnson is only one dose. 
According to what we know about previous illnesses 
and vaccinations along with early data from COVID 
clinical trials, even if you get COVID, the vaccine may 
help you from getting critically ill.  
 

 

For specific educational guidance 
click on the following links:  
Benefits of Getting Vaccinated  

Facts about the COVID Vaccine  

Myths about COVID Vaccine  

Order of Vaccination Distribution   

Next Eligible Groups   

Pre-Vaccination Checklist   

Pregnancy and Breastfeeding  

What to Expect during Vaccination   

Different COVID-19 Vaccines    

US COVID Vaccination Counts   

COVID-19 Vaccination Eligibility, Location, 

FQA, Data, and more  

COVID-19 and Vaccine Basics PowerPoint  

 
Resources:  
CDC COVID Vaccine 

DHS 

Mayo Clinic  

 
 

RANDOLPH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

COVID VACCINE INFORMATION 

To access hyperlinks: https://docs.google.com/document/d/18TQIE2LzmpeZb9tcT2eWl7LMKQBL4R1ZLs0hQ3NrI-I/edit?usp=sharing 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iGkwaESsGBQ&feature=youtu.be
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/vaccine-benefits.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/facts.html
https://www.mayoclinichealthsystem.org/hometown-health/featured-topic/covid-19-vaccine-myths-debunked
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/recommendations.html
https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/publications/p02914g.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/covid-19/downloads/pre-vaccination-screening-form.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/recommendations/pregnancy.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/expect.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/different-vaccines.html
https://covid.cdc.gov/covid-data-tracker/#vaccinations
https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/covid-19/vaccine.htm
https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/covid-19/vaccine.htm
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bwPOyYVv0fgAw0x8_r27yF2lttIgbsfJ/view?usp=sharing
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/index.html
https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/covid-19/index.htm
https://www.mayoclinichealthsystem.org/


 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For the most updated event schedules visit the Randolph School District website under the 

District Tab, then Calendars.  https://www.rsdwi.org/district/calendar.cfm 

 

We Are On Facebook and Twitter, Don’t Miss Out! 
 

Randolph School District 
Randolph High School Athletics 
Randolph PTO  

@RocketsRSD 
@RocketsRandolph  

HIGH SCHOOL STUDENT AND PARENT INFORMATION 
Mrs. Medema has announcements and high school student resources in her monthly Newsletter.  
With summer soon approaching be sure to look at the Student Job Opportunities! 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Ky-l0u7q267wOwZFrUU6NtiMCqOYoJhBquLvJZUncUo/edit?usp=sharing 

Website: https://www.rsdwi.org/schools/high/counseling.cfm 

 

WHAT’S INSIDE: 

 

 

 

High School Counseling Corner - Amy Medema 

 Seniors/Juniors: Youth Apprenticeship or 
Work to School  

 NCAA Eligibility Center 

 Parchment Transcript Requests 

 U.W. Campuses - Newsletter 

 Seniors - Class of 2021 

 Financial Aid - FASA 

 Skyward - Grade Check 

 Student Job Opportunities  

 Family Resources 

 2021-2022 Course Information 
 

Scan with your camera for quick access. 

      School Nurse News - COIVD- Vaccine Update  
 

Phase 1c information: 
On March 22, 2021, people 16 years old and older 
with medical conditions will be eligible for the Covid-
19 vaccine. If you have any of the following health 
conditions, you are eligible to schedule them for a 
vaccine appointment. At this time, Dodge County 
Health Department is only able to vaccinate those 18 
years old and older.  
 
It continues to be important that fully vaccinated 
people follow public health guidelines in public 
spaces. This includes wearing a mask and physically 
distancing. 
 

Yours in health, 
Katie Breitlow, RN 
Randolph School District Nurse 
 

https://www.rsdwi.org/district/calendar.cfm
https://www.rsdwi.org/schools/high/counseling.cfm
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High Honor Roll 3.67-4.0 Honor Roll 3.2-3.669 Honorable Mention Roll 3.000-3.199 

SENIORS SENIORS SENIORS 

Isaac Albrecht Aidan Bobholz Ricardo Castillo Jr 

Dylan Brodie Zachary Cupery Zachary Heft 

Zachary Brodie Jordan Drzonek Kaitlynn Miller 

Mackenzie Mittelstadt Madelynn Hemling JUNIORS  

Olivia Nieman Parker Kohn Nolan Drews 

Zachary Paul Hannah Kok Caden Jahnke 

Shianne Reyes Raquel Potter Natalie Rodenkirch 

Benjamin Schmucki Caden Spors Andrew Stephenson 

Megan Stancer Logan Vander Galien FRESHMAN 

Riley Westover JUNIORS Leia Agnew 

JUNIORS Colton Alsum Rylea Alin 

Presley Buwalda Kailey Buettner Jackson Sadoski 

Abigail Katsma Peyton Cupery 
 

SOPHMORES Owen Gould 
 

Isabel Nieman Nathaniel Kok 
 

Haley Williams Allie Westover 
 

FRESHMAN SOPHOMORES 
 

Katelyn Bobholz Jorey Buwalda 
 

Emma Brodie Brandi Fuller 
 

Stephanie Hoekstra James Homan 
 

Emilyn Reyes Kamber Pekarske 
 

Faith Stiemsma FRESHMAN 
 

Leah Vander Galien Ashanti Cavez-Tapia 
 

 
Regan Drews 

 

 
Taylor Drzonek 

 

 
Nicholas Katsma 

 

 
Macy Kohlbeck 

 

 
Lucas Rodriguez 

 

 
Katelyn Saeman 

 

 
Jakob Schmucki 

 

 
Jack Smedema 

 

 
Ashtyn Wiersma 

 
 

 

High School Honor Roll Semester 1 - Quarter 2 
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Mar 29-Apr 2 

 

5 
Cereal Bar or Pop 

Tart 
String Cheese 

Juice 
Peaches  

6 
UBR Breakfast 

Cookie or Cereal 
Bowl  

String Cheese 
Applesauce 

Juice 

7 
Chocolate or Banana 
Bread or Cereal Bowl  

Banana 

  

8 
Cinnamon Roll or 

Cereal Bowl  
Mixed Berry Cup 

Craisins 

9 
Egg & Cheese 

Sandwich or Cereal 
Bowl  

Banana 

12 
Grape/Chocolate 

Filled Crescent Roll 
or Cereal Bowl  

Juice 
Peaches  

13 
Mini Donuts or Cereal 

Bowl  
Craisins 

Applesauce  

14 
Cocoa Puff Filled 
Breakfast Bar or 

Cereal Bowl  
Yogurt Cup 

Banana 

15 
Sausage/Egg Waffle 
Sandwich or Cereal 

Bowl  
Applesauce 

Mixed Berry Cup 

16 
Muffin Top or Cereal 

Bowl 
String Cheese 

Banana 

19 
Cereal Bar or Pop 

Tart 
String Cheese 

Juice 
Peaches 

20 
UBR Breakfast 

Cookie or Cereal 
Bowl  

String Cheese 
Flavored Applesauce 

Juice 

21 
Apple or Cherry 

Frudel or Cereal Bowl  
Banana 

 

22 
Cinnamon Roll or 

Cereal Bowl  
Mixed Berry Cup 

Craisins 

 

23 

 

26 
Egg/Cheese Bosco 

Stick or Cereal Bowl  
Juice 

Peaches  

27 
Mini Donuts or Cereal 

Bowl 
Craisins 

Applesauce  

28 
Cinnamon Toast 

Crunch Filled 
Breakfast Bar or 

Cereal Bowl  
Yogurt Cup 

Banana 
 

29 
Sausage/Egg Waffle 
Sandwich or Cereal 

Bowl 
Applesauce 

Mixed Berry Cup 

30 
Muffin Top or Cereal 

Bowl 
String Cheese 

Banana 
 

*Offered Daily: 1%, Skim, and Chocolate Milk 
*Menus are subject to change without notice 

 
*This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer 

Randolph Public School 

2021 Breakfast Menu 
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Mar 29-Apr 2 

 
 

5 
Pizza Dippers 
Pizza Sauce 
Baby Carrots 

Pineapple 
ALT: PB&J 

6 
Taco Tuesday 

Lettuce 
Salsa 

Refried Beans 
Mandarin Oranges 

ALT:  Ham & 
Cheese Sandwich 

7 
Mac ’n’ Cheese 

Pretzel Bites 
Steamed 
Broccoli 
Apple 

ALT: Hamburger 
 

8 
Chicken Parmesan 

Garlic Bread 
Green Beans 

Grapes 
ALT: Turkey & 

Cheese Sandwich 

9 
Mini Corn Dogs 

Potato Salad 
Cucumbers 

Banana 
ALT: Cheese Pizza 

12 
Cheese or Pepperoni 
Stuffed Crust Pizza 

Baby Carrots 
Pineapple 

Applesauce 
ALT: PB&J 

13 
Tater Tot 
Casserole 

Fresh Broccoli 
Apple 

ALT:  Ham & 
Cheese Sandwich 

14 
Chicken 
Nuggets 
Mashed 
Potatoes 

Corn 
Pears 

ALT: Hamburger 

15 
Deli Sub 

Baby Carrots 
Grapes 

ALT: Turkey & 
Cheese Sandwich 

16 
BYO Burger 
Baked Beans 
French Fries 

Banana 
ALT: Cheese Pizza 

19 
Pizza Dippers 
Pizza Sauce 
Baby Carrots 

Pineapple 
ALT: PB&J 

20 
Nachos Bel 

Grande 
Lettuce 
Salsa 

Refried Beans 
Mandarin Oranges 

ALT:  Ham & 
Cheese Sandwich 

21 
Mac ’n’ Cheese 

Pretzel Bites 
Steamed 
Broccoli 
Apple 

ALT: Hamburger 

22 
Chicken Parmesan 

Garlic Bread 
Green Beans 

Grapes 
Sidekick Fruit 

Slushie 
ALT: Turkey & 

Cheese Sandwich 

23 

 
 

26 
Cheese or Pepperoni 
Stuffed Crust Pizza 

Baby Carrots 
Pineapple 

Applesauce 
ALT: PB&J 

27 
Tater Tot 
Casserole 

Fresh Broccoli 
Apple 

ALT:  Ham & 
Cheese Sandwich 

28 
Chicken 
Nuggets 
Mashed 
Potatoes 

Corn 
Pears 

ALT:Hamburger  

29 
Deli Sub 

Baby Carrots 
Grapes 

ALT: Turkey & 
Cheese Sandwich 

30 
French Toast Sticks 

Sausage Links 
Yogurt/Granola 

Strawberries/Blueberries 
Banana 

ALT: Cheese Pizza 

 

REMS Alternate Main Entree 
Monday: Bologna Sandwich 
Tuesday: Ham Sandwich 
Wednesday: Cheese Sandwich & Yogurt Cup 
Thursday: Turkey Sandwich 
Friday: Peanut Butter & Jelly Uncrustable & String Cheese 

*The bold text is the main entree offered to all students 
*Offered Daily: 1%, Skim, and Chocolate Milk 
*ALT menu items for high school students only 
*This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer 
*Menus are subject to change without notice 

Randolph Public School 

2021 Lunch Menu 
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RANDOLPH SCHOOL DISTRICT 
We can make a difference in your child's education, and we are delighted that you are considering Randolph 
School District for your family's education. We understand the greatness of this decision for the most precious 
people in your life; your children. 
 

Randolph prides itself in providing a high-quality education and co-curricular programing for children in grade 
PK-12. From our high scores on the Wisconsin School Report Card to our continued  
successes in State and National FFA to our history of athletic excellence, all speak volumes about the pride 
and culture of our school district and community. 
 

Our Wisconsin School Report Card score has consistently placed us as one of the top-performing school 
districts in the area. The Randolph students, staff, and administrative team have worked very hard to "exceed 
expectations" in post-secondary readiness, closing achievement gaps, and district growth. Call now for a tour 
to come see for yourself! 
 

Ty Breitlow, District Administrator 
Randolph School District 
110 Meadowood Drive 
Randolph, WI 53956 
(920) 326-2427 www.rsdwi.org 

Open Enrollment 
February 1 - April 30, 2021 

For more information and application materials:  

https://dpi.wi.gov/open-enrollment  

“We started the school year with some apprehension about our transition from a small, private school into Randolph Schools. The staff of Randolph 

School District has surpassed our expectations and welcomed us as part of the community. They have been very responsive to our needs as a new 

family, and have demonstrated their commitment to education. Our children have adjusted well and are engaged in their education. We are very pleased 

with our transition.”       ~ PARENTS OF RECENTLY ENROLLED STUDENTS 

https://dpi.wi.gov/open-enrollment

